
 
 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 3rd March 2021 we will be celebrating World Book Day at 

nursery. It would be wonderful if your child could dress up as a character from 

her/ his favourite story book. We will be collecting donations that will support 

the UK charity ‘Books2Africa’, who are committed to reducing environmental 

waste in the UK and improving the quality of education in Africa, through the 

collection and distribution of books. 

Nursery will be themed using some of our favourite story books, with our 

teachers also dressing up as characters and providing a variety of exciting 

activities to explore.  

Below you will find the following books that we have chosen for this purpose. 

Please share these books with your children at home, this will help them to gain 

the most out of our World Book Day experience.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


